OFFICE OF THE PARISH PRESIDENT

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT
P.O. Box 6097

HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70361-6097

GORDON E. DOVE (985) 873-6401
PARISH PRESIDENT FAX: (985) 873-6409
E-MAIL: gdove @tpcg.org

To: Terrebonne Parish Recreation Districts

From: Gordon E. Dove, Parish President

Date: March 23, 2020

Re: Closure of all Recreation playgrounds and playground equipment

As per the recent statewide Stay at Home order from the Governor, and to further fight the
spread of COVID-19 in Terrebonne Parish, please be advised that all playgrounds and
playground equipment are now closed to ALL. Some of the walking tracks that are accessible
will remain open with the use of social distancing when using the track. Please know this is for
the safety of all, especially the children. None of the equipment has been sanitized and to
protect the health of all citizens these areas must remain closed for the time being.

| am directing that all Recreation Districts put the proper signage up on each district’s
equipment immediately as well as tape off the equipment areas so that it is clear to those

trying to access the playground that this area is CLOSED.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact my office or Mr. Roddy Lerille.

Respectfully,
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Gordon E. Dove
Parish President



